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SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY 
Digos Cth 

Telefax No.: 082553896' 0825538376 

February 13, 2019 

Division Memorandum 
No. 138 s. 2019 

SUBMISSION OF PHIL-IRI POST-READING ASSESSMENT DATA 

To: 
Chief, Curriculum Implementation Division 
Public School District Supervisors 
Secondary and Elementary School Heads 

1) In reference to DepEd Memorandum No. 244, s. 2011, re: Institutionalization of 
Every Child a Reader Program (ECARP) which aims to make every Filipino child a 
reader at his/her own level, this office requires for the submission of Phil-IRI Post 
Reading Assessment Data on March 8, 2019. 

2) Teachers are advised to begin the conduct of post reading activity as early as 
second week of February in order to facilitate the prompt submission of data. 
Likewise, school heads are advised to monitor the conduct of post-reading activity in 
their respective schools. 

3) The School Reading Coordinator is expected to submit a hard copy of the 
consolidated School Reading Data to the Division Reading Coordinator, Mr. Tito M. 
Endrina, at the Division Office, and email a soft copy of the same data to 
tito.endrina@deped.gov.ph . 

4) For guidance and compliance. 

WINNIE.BATOON, EdD4 
Officer-in-Charge 

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 

Ends As stated 

References DepEd Memorandum No. 244, S. 2011 
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